
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 

2020-05-11-1 

Extension of Safety Audit Validity 

Current safety audits expire on the 30th June 2020.  In light of the current COVOD-19 

restrictions and precautions, Australian Sailing has permitted clubs the discretion to 

extend the current audits for Categories 3-7 until 30th September 2020.  MHYC will 

therefore recognise 2019-2020 safety audits until 30th September.   

 

It is proposed that “Get Checked” days will be scheduled in August and September to 

enable boats to complete an audit before October 1.  Further details will be available 

once restrictions have been further eased. 

 

 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager  

11 May 2020 at 1700hrs 


